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Tuesday 26th March Food
Exam

Thursday 9th May
First whole school GCSE Exam

- RS

Wednesday 17th March
GCSE Art Exam

Thursday 18th March
GCSE Art Exam

Friday 19th March
GCSE PE Moderation

 

Diary Dates 

Year 11 Newsletter

Tassomai performance continues to rise weekly with over 18000 questions answered W/C
04/03/24. Its really encouraging to see so many students engaging with this resource. Students
still to ensure that they are using the trees formed from their Tassomai answers and are using the
red and amber leaves as the areas to focus revision.

Period 7
We have now completed the first week of round 2 Period 7. Please can I continue to reinforce the
importance of students attendance at Period 7 as students have been specifically chosen by
their subject teacher.

Prom Fundraising
We would like to say a massive thank you to 'Holidays by Design' Brigg who have kindly donated
£250 to the Y11 prom. To also raise funds for the prom we have an Easter hamper raffle tickets
cost 50p per ticket or £1 a strip. We also have a guess the name of an Easter bunny competition,
£1 a go on the name card. 

Mock Exams
We would like to thank Y11 students during the mock exam week this was the final series of mock
exams before the GCSE's start in the summer. On the whole conduct during the mock exams was
excellent.

Attendance
As we approach the final weeks leading up to the GCSE exams, we want to underscore the critical
importance of attendance during this pivotal period. With the exams just around the corner,
consistent attendance becomes more crucial than ever. Attending classes regularly provides
your child with the opportunity to fully engage in exam preparation, seek clarification on topics,
and benefit from valuable teacher guidance. Every missed day could mean missing out on vital
information and practice opportunities.

Year 11 Photo
Year 11 students will have their photo taken on Monday 18th March, they will also be taking a
Year Group photo. These will be available for you to purchase, details will follow. Please can all
students ensure they are wearing the correct full uniform, unfortunately if they do not wear this
they will not be able to have their photo taken or be included in the whole year group photo.
Thank you for your support on this.

Candidate Timetables
All students have been sent their individual time tables via email. Please speak to your child if
you would like to see this.

Tasomia questions completed - 
Half term – 8423 questions completed​
Week 1 – 13731 questions completed​
Week 2 – 16416 questions completed
Week 3 - 18350 questions completed

School days until first whole school exam


